Legion Auxiliary - continued

Bingo night will be changed from a Saturday to a more convenient evening. It was decided to ask the opinion of bingo players as to which evening would be more suitable.

There will be a zone meeting on December 8. A supper for approximately twenty people will be convened by Audrey Smith with Jessie Dodge as co-convener.

A motion was passed to give a donation to the McCausland Hospital.

Instead of a gift exchange between auxiliary members at the December meeting, the ladies decided to give a sum of money towards gifts for the senior citizens in Birchwood Terrace. Please give your donations to Madam President.

Tickets are now on sale at \$10.00 per couple for the New Years eve party. They will be sold to members only until December 5th when they will go on sale to the public. There are only 80 tickets being sold.

Edna Beddard thanked the Auxiliary for card and rose bowl she received while in the hospital. She also congratulated the executive for a job well done while in office this past year.

Lottery tickets for the Sports Foundation were returned to Winnipeg. It was decided not to sell these due to the fact that so many tickets are on sale around town.

Meeting was adjourned with nominations for 1974 executive following. John Falzetta was thanked for his participation during the nominations.

Madam President thanked her executive and auxiliary for their help during her years in office and pledged her support to the new president.

New executive: President, Stella Gusul; First Vice-President, Dot Koski; Second Vice-President, Audrey Smith; Treasurer, Jean Megraw; Office of Secretary will be chosen by the new executive; Office of Warden, Dean Clancy; Assistant to Warden, Sheila Dakin; Membership, Dot Ballentine; Publicity, Freda Boucher; Sick and Visiting, Julie Rattray; Assistant to Sick and Visiting, Pam Jones; Ways and Means, Jessie Dodge; Social, Marg Duriez; Kitchen, Marian Burns; Sports, Sue Bulawka.

Coming events - Bingo, December I7th. Just a reminder to the ladies - your I974 member-ship is now due.

50-50 DRAW WINNER

The winner of the Schreiber Junior Hockey 50-50 Draw was Pat Herlihy.

UPCOMING HOME HOCKEY GAMES:

Our schedule for home hockey games for the next week is as follows:

Thursday, December 6th - Junior Hockey, Nipigon RANGERS vs Terrace Bay SUPERIORS. Game time 8 p.m.

Friday, December 7th - Intermediate Hockey, Heron Bay at Terrace Bay. Game time 8 p.m.

PLEASE NOTE: The Junior Hockey game between Marathon and Terrace Bay schedule for December 9th is to be re-scheduled.

Sunday, December 9th - North Shore Minor Hockey, Manitouwadge at Terrace Bay. Game starts at I:00 p.m.

WINTER CARNIVAL PLANS:

Letters have been forwarded to all groups and organizations in our community outlining the plans for our I974 carnival and requesting response from all groups. The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, December I2th, in the Conference Room of the Recreation Centre at 7 p.m. Plan to attend.

CHESS:

All those interested in the open Chess sessions are reminded that this week's session will be held on Thursday, December 6th, at 7 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Recreation Centre.

AMATEUR PHOTOGRAPHY COURSE:

The Terrace Bay Recreation Department in conjunction with Confederation College will be offering a IO-week amateur photography course. Please refer to page 4 for details of this programme.

COMING EVENTS:

Wednesday, December 5th - Last day of Ringette registrations, 3:45 to 4:45 p.m. in the Conference Room.

Thursday, December 6th - Open chess session, 7 p.m., Conference Room.

Thursday, December 6th - Junior Hockey, Nipigon at Terrace Bay, Game time 8 p.m.

continued page 19